Community Service

HKSAR CHIEF EXECUTIVE CNY PARTY
February 7, 2015

Government House, February 7, 2015

The HKSAR CE office invited the Hong Kong
Culinary National Team to host this event at the
Government House on February 7, 2015. This
event hosted 60 foreign chamber officials to
celebrate the Chinese New Year and to share
with them the different cultural tradition of the
different Chinese provinces. HKCA has invited
CCTI & ICl of VTC to join at the occasion. There
we demonstrated together the young talent and
professional skills of the Hong Kong chefs,
promoting culinary education development to
the participating guests.




